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Throughout the summer
and fall, our farm had the
privilege of hosting local
artists who partnered with
our participants and
community members to
create environmental art
installations. This initiative
offered a valuable
opportunity for everyone
involved to showcase their
creativity. This project was
possible from Arts for All,
an initiative of the Greater
Harrisburg Community
Foundation, a regional
foundation of The
Foundation for Enhancing
Communities.

As the autumn breeze
starts to settle in, we saw
a chance to gather
firewood at Stone House
Farm. This will enable our
guests and participants
to take advantage of our
newly-installed fire pit.

Our team of participants
worked with enthusiasm
to apply a fresh coat of
paint to the lower section
of our barn. This area is
being transformed into a
beautiful retail space,
where we will sell our
fresh produce.
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